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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received special awards 

this week:

Foundation Stage – Aron Ryan; 
Finlay Ashworth; Megan Bates 

Year 1 – Isaac Kedward; Oliver Dangerfield;
Joe Oliveri    

Year 2 – Alex  Payne; Ava McCulloch;
Abbie Fox

Year 3 – Harriet Mills; James Price;
Charlie Barnes

Year 4 – Matthew Townsend; Zoe Pearson;
Ruby Miles

Year 5 – Shay Welton; Megan Foy;
Lily Smart

Year 6 – Archie Jones; Audrey Tate;
Jacob Perry

GOSPEL VALUES FOR  FOR THIS TERM ARE
‘COMPASSION AND LOVING’

A Prayer of Compassion
God in heaven, we offer our deepest appreciation for the 

many blessings you shower upon us every day. We are 
truly humbled by the bounty of your graces. Through this 
prayer, we ask for the compassion to follow the inspiring 
example of the good Samaritan. Help us to embrace and 

bring comfort to those suffering immensely overseas. 
Amen.

Message from the Headteacher

This week started with our KS2 choir attending 
‘Young Voices’ in Birmingham.  They had an 

amazing time. More information is included within 
this newsletter.

I would like to thank parents and the staff who 
attended this concert for their time and enthusiastic 

support.

Unfortunately, the Junior Leadership Team trip to the 
Co-op had to be cancelled.  Hopefully, we will have 

other opportunities to visit local businesses in 
Chipping Norton in the near future.

We would like to thank Chipping Norton Veterinary 
Surgery for coming in to visit Reception Class and for 

teaching the children how to look after and respect 
animals.

It has come to my attention that there has been 
information on a social media website regarding a 
forth coming school trip. This has caused some 

confusion with a number of parents.  As a school, we 
have no links to this site and therefore cannot 

confirm or even see what has been said. All trips are 
running as planned.

In future, if parents are unsure about any 
arrangements, or would like clarification on any 

school matter, pleasecall or email the school office, 
who will be able to confirm what the arrangements 

are. I hope this clarifies the situation.

Have a lovely relaxing weekend and let’s hope the 
cold spell will kill all of the bugs that have hit 

Holy Trinity so hard since Christmas.



NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk

Some of the eagle-eyed amongst you 
may have noticed that we have a new 
website.
Please take a few minutes to navigate 
around the site.  If you experience any 
difficulties using the site, please contact 
Cathy at the School Office and we will 
make a note of these, as the website is 
still in a trial period.  
We are unable to update the Calendar, 
News and Class Pages until next 
Friday.  Please bear with us during the 
trial period.

Young Voices Concert

All of the hard work put in by the KS2 
Choir over the last couple of months 

came to fruition on Monday. They met 
with thousands of other children to 

perform a selection of songs and dances 
in front a huge audience.

There were a number of other live acts 
performing alongside the children.  The 

children were spellbound throughout 
the entertainment and sang beautifully 

too.  A night to remember for the 
children, their parents and the 

accompanying staff.

Help needed with 
Reception and KS1

Art Carousel

If you would be able to 
help on Tuesdays with the 
Reception Class and KS1 

Art Carousel, please could 
you contact Mrs Jenkins.

Dates for your Diary for this Half Term

Monday 18th January       School Library Cake Sale
Students from Oxford Brookes in 
Year 3 and 4 

Wednesday 20th January   Year 6 and Reception class Weight and
Height checks
Swimming Gala for some Year 6 pupils       

Monday 25th January        Good Shepherd Assembly
Tuesday 26th January       PTA Meeting in school hall 7.30pm 
Wednesday 3rd February   ‘Sing Up’ afternoon
w/c 8th February            Multi-Faith week
Wednesday 10th February  Ash Wednesday Mass in Church 9.10am

for Year 5 & 6
Friday 12th February       School finishes at 3.00pm for half-term

HALF TERM Monday 15th – Friday 19th February

Parents’ Consultation Evenings 
Tuesday 23rd February 3.15 pm – 5.30pm
Thursday 25th February 3.15 pm – 6.00pm

CAKE SALE REMINDER
MONDAY 18th JANUARY

Please remember to bring in 
cakes to sell on Monday 18th

January,  in order to raise funds 
for the School Library.

Cakes will cost 50p and any 
unsold cakes can be purchased 
from the front playground after 

school.
Thank you.

From the School Librarians

PLEASE HELP THE OFFICEUnfortunately, Mrs Hovard is on long term sick leave.  I am sure, along with all of us, you will wish her a speedy recovery.However, until she returns, please could we ask parents to clearly label any monies and letters coming into the office.  Could we also ask for prompt payments.Until Helen returns, Mrs Buchanan will be assisting in the office.

The next PTA 
Meeting is on 
Tuesday 26th

January at 
7.30pm in the 
school hall.

All are welcome.


